
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (“the CySEC”) would like to inform all interested 
parties that the “AML Compliance Officer” exams, as per the Directive regarding the Certification 
of Persons and the Certification Registers, will be carried out also in Greek language from 
September 15, 2020. 
 
Persons that had already submitted an application to take the exam in English language, and 
wish to take the exam in Greek language, may apply to change language without cost by July 10, 
2020. 
 
In case you have any queries regarding the examinations, you are kindly requested to forward 
them to the following email: certifications@cysec.gov.cy. 
 
Nicosia, 2 July 2020 
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